
 
CONFIRMATION OF BAPTISMAL VOWS 

 
 

January 22nd, 2023 11:00 a.m. 
 
 
Persons presented by the Session for confirmation and reception into 

the Body of Christ: 
    Aaron Pendleton 
    Anna Claire Pierce 
    Lleyton Good 
    Lylah Combs 
    Olivia Doran 

 
Opening Sentences and Presentation 
 
Profession of Faith 
Do you believe in God the Father? 

I believe in God the Father Almighty, 
maker of heaven  and earth 

 
Do you believe in Jesus Christ, the Son of God? 

 

I believe in Jesus Christ, God's only Son, 
our Lord 

 
Do you believe in God the Holy Spirit? 

 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, everywhere the 
giver of life 
 

Will you persevere in resisting evil, and, whenever you fall into 
sin, repent and turn to the Lord? 

 I will 
 
Will you proclaim by word and example the Good News of God 
in Christ? 
            I will 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Will you seek and serve Christ in all persons, loving your 
neighbor as yourself? 
 I will 
 
 
Will you be a faithful member of this congregation, giving 
yourself in every way, share in its worship and ministry through 
your prayers and gifts, study and service, and so fulfill your 
calling to be a disciple of Jesus Christ? 

I will, with God’s help 
 
 
 
 
Questions to the Congregation 
 
Will you, members of First Presbyterian Church, keep these 
youth in prayer, encouraging them in their faith, and continue to 
fulfill the promises made at their baptism? 

I will, with God’s help 
 
 
 
Baptism of Aaron Pendleton 
 
 
Prayer of Dedication 
 
Confirmation Gifts 
 
Charge and Benediction 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 Confirmation is a journey for any believer 
to step into a more mature faith. It is a time for 
youth to affirm their faith in Jesus Christ as 
they join First Presbyterian Church as full 
members.  

 As with each Confirmation class, our 
youth do not join this church alone. I ask you 
now to keep these promises made today as 
these youth take their next step in their faith 
journey. With God’s help and the support of 
this church, I pray they will live out their faith 
in Jesus in meaningful ways. 

 Thank you to the families of these youth 
and thank you members for your support of our 
youth program. It is always a blessing for me to 
lead our young people in their faith journey, 
and I cannot do that task alone.  

 

In God’s grace, 

 

Russ Pearson  

 

Confirmation Sunday 
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